
Pre-prep to Year 2 Reading Challenge 
 
Dear Students (Parents and Caregivers), 

 

The staff and I would like to challenge you to read, read, read! Reading is so important because 

it helps you in class and in life. Starting on Monday 14th March and continuing until Thursday, 

24th March we challenge the students in Pre- Prep to Year 2 to read as many books as you can 

and record them on the back of this page. (You could ask Mum and Dad to help you with this.) 

For each book you read, your house will receive a house point AND the winning house at the 

end of the 2 weeks will receive an ice block party. The party will be on Wednesday, 30th March. 

Your form should be returned on Friday, 25th March to your classroom teacher. If you need 

more than one form, please come to the Junior School Library to get another one. 

 

You can record any age appropriate book. They do not have to be school Library books.  

The following activities can be counted towards the challenge: 

• reading independently 

• shared reading 

• being read to (Pre-Prep – Year 2) 

 

The following literature forms can be counted 

towards the challenge: 

• printed books 

• e-books, virtual books and digital publications 

• graphic novels and comic books 

• audio and braille books 

• newspapers, magazines and recipe books 

 

However, it does not include your home reading that 

you collect from the classroom. 

 

 

Please contact Mrs Hamling if you have any questions: 

j.hamling@stpauls.qld.edu.au 

 

 

I look forward to seeing how many books you read in our Challenge. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Connolly, Mrs Wegener and Mrs Hamling 

   
 



Pre-prep to Year 2 Reading Challenge 
Student name: _____________________ Class: _____ 

 

Book Title Author 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

 
 

At the end of the Reading Challenge, I have read __________ books altogether.  
 
Parent/caregivers signature: _____________________ 


